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The Workshop was organized by the United Nations Statistics Division (UNSD), in 
collaboration with the Cambodia National Institute of Statistics. It was attended by 19 
representatives from National Statistical Offices (NSOs) of 6 countries (Bangladesh, 
Cambodia, Lao People`s Democratic Republic, Myanmar, Timor-Leste, Viet Nam) in 
South East Asia and two experts from Japan International Cooperation Agency 
(JICA).   

The workshop constitutes an activity of the Development Account Project on 
Building Statistical Capacity in the Countries of Southeast Asia. The purpose of the 
Workshop was to strengthen the technical capacity of the participating countries to 
evaluate the quality of census data based on application of demographic techniques 
and in comparison with other data sources such as an earlier census, sample surveys 
or available administrative registers. This workshop also provided a forum to discuss 
possible types of errors in census data according to experiences and lessons learned 
among the participating countries.  

http://unstats.un.org/unsd/demographic/meetings/wshops/Cambodia_Nov_2011/list_o
f_docs.htm  
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